
From: Soura, Christian
To: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>

Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 3/27/2013 12:17:58 PM
Subject: RE: Clemson University Enterprise Act

                Ted’s in with her right now, but will be out shortly.  Pending his thoughts…
 
                Governor Haley is fighting for Accountability-Based Funding for South Carolina’s public colleges and 
universities and believes that these institutions should be funded based upon their performance.  She is committed to 
providing regulatory relief for the entire higher education system before focusing on any individual institution’s 
additional priorities.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 
From: Godfrey, Rob 

Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2013 11:19 AM

To: Soura, Christian; Pitts, Ted; Baker, Josh

Subject: Fw: Clemson University Enterprise Act
 
Guidance?
 
From: Barnett, Ron [mailto:RBARNETT@greenvillenews.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, March 27, 2013 11:17 AM

To: Godfrey, Rob 

Subject: Clemson University Enterprise Act 

 
Rob,
I’m doing a story about S. 535, the Clemson University Enterprise Act.
Does the governor have a position on this? Does she have any concerns about transparency and 
accountability if this passes?
 
Ron Barnett
Staff writer/The Greenville (SC) News
Correspondent/USA TODAY
864-298-4826
on Twitter @RonBarnett999
 

mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov
mailto:TedPitts@gov.sc.gov
mailto:JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov
mailto:RBARNETT@greenvillenews.com

